
Hamper progress no. 5 
HAMPER ONE DELIVERED: 123 miles


By the new lockdown the hamper had almost 
reached its halfway stage and was already 
overflowing, so we decided to present it to 
the Night Shelter as HAMPER ONE.  

Mike Welsh organised a meeting at short 
notice at The Gate Community Cafe, Goddard 
Park. Bill picked the hamper up from Gill in 
Wroughton to take it there.

To complete the project, we will create 
HAMPER TWO after lockdown or in the 
New Year. We will be in touch with 
participating members as soon as we 
have a start date.

Bill hands over the first hamper from the Club Relay to Dan Read, Operations Manager of 
Swindon Night Shelter. Carmen Franklin, Chair of the Swindon Satellite Rotary Club who 
provided the hamper box and basket, looks on. The hamper contents are being distributed 
to families in need. There will be a second Hamper Relay after lockdown. 
Mike Welsh, Wednesday 4 November.


